
 

The Newborn Behavioral Observations system (NBO) is an infant-focused, family-centered 

relationship-based tool, designed to sensitize parents to their baby's competencies and 

individuality, in order to foster positive parent-infant interactions and thus contribute to the 

development of a positive parent-infant relationship from the very beginning (Nugent, Keefer, 

Minear, Johnson & Blanchard, 2007).   

 

The NBO system consists of a set of 18 neurobehavioral observations, which describe the 

newborn's capacities and behavioral adaptation from birth to the third month of life.  

 

The NBO was designed to meet the needs of pediatric professionals who want a more relational 

or family-centered model of care to replace the traditional pathology-seeking biomedical model 

of care (Brazelton and Cramer, 1990; Stewart et. al. 1995). It is flexible and can easily 

integrated into hospital, clinical or home visits.  

Who Should Attend: 

This training is open to medical providers and home visitors 

Location: 

WVU Health Sciences South G285 B&C 

1 Medical Center Drive 

Morgantown, WV 26505  

Registration: 

Registration closes March 10th. Registration is free but required in advance. 

Lunch will be provided. 

Continuing Medical Education: 

This training has been approved for 11.5 contact hours for AMA, AAPA, 

Nursing, Psychology, and Social Work credits. STARS credits pending 

approval. 

Brazelton Touchpoints Training: Newborn 

Behavioral Observations (NBO) 
March 21-22, 2020 

9:00 am - 4:30 pm 



For more information about the Brazelton Touchpoints Training, 

visit https://www.brazeltontouchpoints.org/.  

For other questions, contact Sue Workman at 304-293-4692 or by email 

at charlotte.workman@hsc.wvu.edu 

Register Now  

 

 

This Appalachian Rural Health Integration Model (AHRIM) Program is supported by the Health Resources and 

Services Administration (HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of an 

award totaling $600,000 with 0 percentage financed with non¬governmental sources. The contents are those 

of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS or 

the U.S. Government. 

 

 All printed materials are available in braille, electronic format, CD and large print. 

WVU is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Institution --Minority/Female/Disability/Veteran 

   

 This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may 

contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution by 

anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact 

the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
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